
Presentations about language
focused research happening
on campus
Networking Opportunities 
Kava Night
Language Games
FREE FOOD AND MORE

HOW TO 
ATTEND 
OR GET
INVOLVED:
 

This symposium is supported in part by funding
from the Student Activity and Program Fee

Board (SAPFB) and in part by donations from
alumni and friends of the College of Arts,
Languages & Letters. Although MILS has

members who are university students, MILS is
independent of the university and does not

represent the views of the university. MILS is
responsible for its own contracts, acts or

omissions. 

REGISTER FOR

WHAT IS MILS?

MILS 2024!

WHAT TO EXPECT: 

Stay tuned on our social media
for updates and info about
speakers and events!

Scan this QR code to
register to attend MILS
for free. Register by
March 29th to guarantee
free food during the
symposium! 

Volunteering
Scan this QR code if you
want to volunteer during
MILS!  

Registration

Website: uhmils.org 
Instagram: @milshawaii 
Facebook: UH Mānoa
Interdepartmental
Language Symposium

Mānoa Interdepartmental
Language Symposium (MILS)

is across-disciplinary
symposium aiming to bring

together all the language-
related departments

happening April 5-7 in the
Shidler building. 


